OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

SEP 27 2018

To the Members of the California State Senate:

[ am signing Senate Bill 700, which refines the Self-Generation Incentive Program (SIP)
and extends its sunset date to 2024.

This incentive program has served an important role in the deployment of distributed
energy systems. Recently, the program has focused on transforming the energy storage
market.

The California Public Utilites Commission should continue to administer this program to
benefit all ratepayers, including disadvantaged communities, and should only collect

what is needed to achieve the purposes of the bill.

Sincerely,

Edmund G. ové;r.’ @40 L\’\/
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